
 
 

 
 

 

Subject: College mandated vaccine 
Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 6:40:20 PM 

From: kkelly062108@gmail.com 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 

Hello. I know that you are very busy so I will keep this brief. 

I am asking you as a parent and as a teacher to not require vaccines for college students. 

There are many medical and religious reasons why students may not choose to get the vaccine.

 I completely modifications to protect your staff and other students such as masks and social distancing. 

Implementing this is going to distance many potential students of mine from being able to obtain a satisfactory 
education. While we try our best as educator, studies show that online learning is not as effective as in person 
learning. 

By mandating masks on Nevada campus’ you are putting my students in a position to violate personal beliefs in 
order to receive an education. This will have drastic future consequences by deleting our college education required 
fields of potential candidates. 

Please consider this future outcomes of our students. Please support medical choice so that we can continue to have 
professionals in the future that are highly qualified by Nevada schools! 

Katherine Kelly 

Let us remember: One book, one pen, one child, and one teacher can change the world. 
-Malala Yousafzai 
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